
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 7/22/2014 3:33:24 PM 
To: dml@cpuc.ca.gov (dml@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: PG&E gift rule issue — Energy Efficiency Nat'l Perspective event at Delancy 

Street Foundation 
Dina -

Sorry to bother you about this again, but have you had chance to look at this? The mid-year gift report 
is coming out soon, so i am trying to close all of these out. 

Have a good week! 

yours, 

sid 

From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 3:56 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (SBD4@pge.com) 
Subject: PG&E gift rule issue ~ Energy Efficiency Nat'l Perspective event at Delancy Street Foundation 

CPUC colleagues -

I'm writing you because you attended the April 16 PG&E event at the Delancy Street 
Foundation, we served food, and this food, if you ate it, constitutes a gift. 

From what I understand, the CPUC's policies require you to reimburse this gift. And if 
you reimburse PG&E, our midyear lobbying report will show that it has been 
reimbursed, which I think would be best. So, please do two things by the end of June, 
sooner if you can: 

1) Reply to this email, and tell me whether or not you ate anything, and if you did, 
which of these categories you would call it: 

Breakfast - $10.27 

Coffee/Tea - $3.85 

Lunch-$21.82 

Reception - $16.99 

2) Reimburse PG&E. You can send a check, payable to PG&E, to 

SB GT&S 0660290 

mailto:dml@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SBD4@pge.com


Redacted 

You could also hand deliver the check to me. And, if it's easier for you, you could pay 
me cash, and I could pay PG&E. Please let me know in your email reply which works 
best for you. 

In the future, PG&E will design the event so this gift issue is clearer, and so that you 
can pay right there at the event. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 415 973-5921. 

Thank you! 

yours, 

sid 

SB GT&S 0660291 


